Brian Stanley

From: Koehler, Vernon -FS <vernon.koehler@usda.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, June 22, 2022 3:04 PM

To: Brian Stanley

Subject: [External]:Affirming Statement Regarding USDA Forest Service Permit for Access to Re-enter/Mitigate

the Plug on Two PA Wells on Pawnee National Grassland

Dear Mr. Stanley,

I’'m writing today to provide affirmation to the Colorado Oil & Gas Conservation Commission (COGCC) that Verdad
Resources LLC (Verdad) has been working with USDA Forest Service (USFS) to secure a permit for access to enter and
remediate the plug on two locations, ST JOHNS CATHOLIC CHURCH #41-31 (API1 05-123-19872) and FEDERAL PERRY #13-
32 (AP1 05-123-13640), on the Pawnee National Grassland in Weld County, Colorado.

Verdad has met nearly all the requirements needed to secure a permit and | expect the USFS will issue said permit
authorizing access to the above locations within the next week. To clarify, this permit only addresses access and
associated resource protection design/mitigation for use and occupancy of the Pawnee National Grassland.
Should anyone with COGCC have any questions, they may reach me via email or at 719-252-4778.

Sincerely,

Vernon E. Koehler (he/him/his)

District Minerals & Lands Staff Officer
Pawnee National Grassland

Forest Service
Arapaho and Roosevelt National Forests
and Pawnee National Grassland

cell: 719-252-4778
office: 970-834-9272
vernon.koehler@usda.gov

PO Box 386 — 115 2" Ave.
Ault, CO 80610
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